
Bethlehem Lutheran Church     

Light up the World with Christ.  Psalm 119:105 

 

August 15, 2022 

Ladies of the LWML Society,  

The ladies of Bethlehem Lutheran Church invite you to the 2022 Zone Fall Rally on Thursday, 
September 15, 2022.  The church address is 120 West Monroe and is located 1 ½ blocks west 
from 97/123.   

Registration and depositing of the ingathering items will begin at 4:30 p.m. with snack time then 
also.  The rally will begin at 5:00p.m. in the church basement.  The rally will include a lite dinner 
served during the rally which will consist of smoked pork sandwich, chips, various salads and 
dessert.  Registration is $15 form attached.  

Presenting our rally theme: Light up the World with Christ is Rev. Martin Eden, who has been 
working with the Lutheran Church in Uganda.  Our district president, Laura Stratman will bring 
district news and information.  District Sr. Counselor Rev. Gaylord Spilker will lead our Bible 
study.  Our business meeting will include Vice President elections.  An offering will be collected, 
designated toward District operating expense.   

We will be collecting items for our local area Lutheran High School.  Lutheran High School as 
experienced significant damage from mine subsidence.   They are currently holding school at 
the Springfield First Church of the Nazarene.  We are going to be collecting items to help the 
teachers out during this transition period and any monetary donations to help Lutheran High 
will also be accepted.   

We are trying something different this year by having an evening event we are planning on 
having the speaker and meal early so if you need to leave early you are more than welcome to 
do so.  We hope to see many of you and please be sure to invite your pastors to attend.  

Any questions, feel free to contact Dawn Zerkel at 217-416-6397 or Jan Morgan at 217-971-
4933. 

 

 

 

 

 



Registration Form 

2022 Springfield Fall Rally 

Fill out one form per group 

Copy if you have additional members 

Please return by September 8, 2022 

 

Name of Church/City: ___________________________________________________________ 

Society Name: _________________________________________________________________ 

Email/phone of person sending in form in case of questions 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Names of Attendees:    Circle appropriate category for each attendee  

_______________________________________________ Member  Guest  Pastor  

_______________________________________________ Member  Guest  Pastor 

_______________________________________________ Member  Guest  Pastor  

_______________________________________________ Member  Guest  Pastor  

_______________________________________________ Member  Guest  Pastor  

_______________________________________________ Member  Guest  Pastor  

_______________________________________________ Member  Guest  Pastor  

_______________________________________________ Member  Guest  Pastor  

_______________________________________________ Member  Guest  Pastor  

_______________________________________________ Member  Guest  Pastor  

 Make checks payable to: Bethlehem Lutheran Ladies Aid Society 

Number Attending _________________  X $15.00  total  ___________________ 

Please send to: 

Mabel Rupel 

617 North 6th Street  

Petersburg, IL   62675 



 

 

 

Below are the items that the teachers would find helpful: 

• white board cleaner 
• dry erase markers 
• dry erase erasers 
• pencils 
• pens of all colors 
• copy paper (20# weight paper) 
• Kleenex 
• post it notes (any brand is fine) 
• Clorox wipes 
• electric pencil sharpener 
• paper towels 
• quart size bags 
• gallon size bags 
• plastic utensils for lunch (kids always forget a fork) 

Lutheran High School during Father’s Day weekend started to notice damage to the building 
from downward displacement due to mine subsidence.    The board decided to have an 
independent engineering company evaluate the building and it was determined that students 
should no longer occupy the building this fall.   The Staff, teachers, administrators, and board 
members have worked hard to find a place to have school this fall.  They found a suitable place 
in July and are now moving into their new place.  Let’s help the teachers during this transition 
time by purchasing some of items they need for the school year or by giving a monetary gift to 
Lutheran High School.   Please make checks payable to: Lutheran High School  
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